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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends:

Psalm 103:2, “Bless the Lord, O my soul, and forget not all his benefits.” It is a joy to greet you and share an
update of our ministry! We are so very thankful as we look back on the past few months and see the Lord working
as we travel and share the Gospel wherever we go. We have had a busy summer so far! Since our last letter, we
have traveled to South Carolina, Missouri, Florida, and Michigan. What a blessing to be able to go and preach and
share the Good News of the Gospel! We praise the Lord for safety on the highways as well as strength to go and
preach!

Faumily News
Please be in prayer for Karen. She will be having a cardiac ablation on August 1st. Pray for her quick
recovery and that all will go well with this procedure. We have a meeting scheduled in Kentucky the following

week.

Ministuy News

Open Door Baptist Church, Marion, South Carolina (the church in which we have been helping) now has a
pastor, Brother Ben Hedrick. We are amazed at how the Lord worked and guided this family to Open Door.
Brother Hedrick, his wife Jennifer, and their three children will be a tremendous blessing to the folks there. Praise
the Lord for answered prayer!

Macedonia News

The Pavillion Project is near completion. We plan to have the dedication with the Board Members at the
August 7th Board meeting. Thank you to all who have prayed, given, and helped to see this project become a
reality.

We had a candidate interview on July 22 for a missionary couple desiring-to go to the Netherlands. Also, we
have another application in process. We are thankful to see applications come in. It reminds us that God is still
calling and families are still answering His call to go. May we ever be willing to give and to go wherever God
leads and to be faithful to our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!

Thank you for your faithful support and prayers. We are so appreciative for your sacrificial giving to help us
that we may serve the Lord where He has called us.

In His Service,

&lQM O +{W
Dean and Karen Hamby

Contact: Dr. Dean & Karen Hamby ph 770.314.3048 dhamby@mwbm.org

Sending Church: Old Suwanee Baptist Church 4118 Old Suwanee Rd., Buford, GA 30518 Pastor Tim Campbell
Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph 706.654.2818




